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Dear Ms Venthen, 

 

Surrender of Permit Reference Number PPC/165 for Bowater Doors, Courtaulds House, 
Courtaulds Way, Coventry CV6 5NH 

 

Following your submission of an application to surrender the above Permit, I am writing to inform 
you that the application was successful and the above Permit will cease to have effect 20 
working days from the date of notification, this being the 8th February 2013. 

Please note that you are not entitled to a refund of this year's subsistence fees.  

May I take this opportunity to wish you every success in the future in your new location. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Frances Taylor 
Environmental Health Officer 
 


